
Jo Hughes
Charity Administrator &
Selsey Buddy Support

Jo started working for Selsey Community Forum 
as a volunteer caller in July 2019. She joined the 

staff on 1st April 2020 as the Charity 
Administrator and co-ordinated the Selsey Buddy 
service throughout the Covid 19 Lockdown. She 
has many year's experience working in the NHS, 

Local Authority and private organisations as a 
Business Support Manager, Administrator and 
Executive Assistant. Jo lives in Selsey with her 

partner, daughter (who is a primary school 
teacher) and 3 step-children (2 are at university). 


